
TEZPUR UNIVERSITY 

 

Postponement of 

 ‘Hands on Training programme’  

on  

‘Basic MEMS Fabrication Techniques’  

 
Ref: Memo No. DoRD/ECE/PPS/20-151/6260-A dated 08/12/2015 

 

 

The ‘Hands on Training Programme’ on ‘Basic MEMS Fabrication Techniques’ 

scheduled to be held from 21-26 December, 2015 at the Department of Electronics & 

Communication Engineering, Tezpur University is hereby postponed owing to failure of 

some equipment. Fresh dates for the same will be notified as soon as the equipment are 

rectified. 

 

 

Sd/- 

Dean, Research & Development 

Tezpur University 

Memo No. DoRD/ECE/PPS/20-151/6294-A   Date: 15/12/2015 


